I
I

From: - everaert

Sent: 03 January 2019 22:25
To: Future Merton
Subject: Against these plans

To whom it may concern. We are very worried about the plans you have drawn up for Wimbledon town centre. We
feel that it would result In overcrowding and a reduction of light due to the tall buildings. As it is Wimbledon
deserves a makeover but this is infinitely worse. We need low rise buildings to retain the sense of space and village
living Wimbledon still gives. Your plans take that away. And it is feared your plans will create another Croydon which
is much more urban living. Wimbledon is known for its common and green spaces and sense of air. Please do not
destroy that.

Please take this into consideration.

Sent from my iPhone





